Alaska 7/31, Friday
We left Skagway last night saying farewell to dogs, helicopters and people running for the boat. We’re on our way to Victoria British Columbia, our last port before we return to Seattle. 
In all, been a good cruise.  Plenty of food, although not all of it really good, only some of it.  Crew is great.  Friendly and there to do whatever they can.  

There seems to be a system for everything on the boat.  Sunday, when we disembark, we do it in waves.  
Sorry to report that we didn’t help the economy at all.  Got few things for our newest family member and some smoked salmon but that’s about all.

Friday was a whole day at sea and the first day I was queasy enough to wear my sea bands.  Bands helped, but I think I’ll be rocking until we dock and I get off.  We need to have our luggage – the pieces we want to check at the airport – out and in the hall before dinner tonight.  We’ll carry off the rest.
Today we had another wine tasting.  This time it was five wines and a few crackers.  Not as elaborate as last wine tasting, but still over 150 people showed up.  We tasted Pouilly-Fusse, Chardonnay Wheelhouse, Marchesi de Frescobaldi Chianti, Wheelhouse Cabernet Sauvignon and an Errazuriz Sauvignon Blanc Late Harvest.  These wines were not as good at the first tasting we had a couple of days earlier, but just okay. And, it was something to do to pass the time.  
Tonight is the last formal night and many more folks are dressed up.  Jeff and I had our photos taken as a couple and we’re meeting the kids for dinner at Sabatini, the second of two upscale restaurants here where one pays an added surcharge to dine.  We had an 8:30 reservation and with one thing and another we didn’t finish dinner until midnight!  Food, however, was quite good.  
